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Derwent House is a government funded pilot treatment
day program within an established eating disorder service
that commenced operation in 2010. It is run by a multidis-
ciplinary team of clinical psychologists, dietitians and an
occupational therapist. The program is based on a cogni-
tive behaviour therapy framework with patients attending
four days per week. Admission lengths range from four to
twelve weeks depending on their individual treatment plan.
Fifty patients completed outcome measures at admission,
discharge, six and twelve month follow-up. Measures col-
lected included the Eating Disorder Examination Question-
naire; the Eating Attitudes Test; the Depression, Anxiety
and Stress Scale; the Eating Disorder Quality of Life instru-
ment; the Intuitive Eating Scale; the Rosenberg Self-Esteem
Scale; and the Anorexia/Bulimia Stages of Change Ques-
tionnaires. The data has been analysed using hierarchical
linear modelling. Findings suggested that this intervention
was effective in reducing eating disorder symptoms. Results
on the short and long-term treatment effectiveness of the
day program will be presented.
This abstract was presented in the Adult Treatment

and Services stream of the 2013 ANZAED Conference.
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